
 

 

Board of Trustees 

 
 
The Ocean County College Board of Trustees, at its monthly meeting at 12:30 

p.m. on Thursday, February 25, 2021, will recommend an update to Policy 
#5300, Students, Tuition and Fees, to continue OCC tuition and fees in FY 2022 
at the same level as in this current FY 2021. 

 
In a resolution adopted at its January 28, 2021, meeting, the Board of 

Trustees recognized the economic climate and financial challenges being faced 
by students and their families as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic.  A 0% 
increase in tuition and fees demonstrates the Board’s commitment to providing 
affordable, quality educational opportunities to the residents of Ocean County, 
especially during the pandemic. 

 
In accordance with New Jersey Public Law 94, Chapter 48, the Board of 

Trustees will conduct a public hearing prior to formal action for those members of 
the college community who wish to testify. 
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